
Attention:  Quality Managers, Business Owners,
and General Managers in the Aerospace Industry
                                                                                                           New Quality Standard New Quality Standard 
                                                                               Deadline is Approaching                                                                               Deadline is Approaching

AS9100 AEROSPACE WORKSHOP
Presented By Premier Quality Systems

Companies currently certified to AS9100 Rev B have until July 1, 2012 to implement 
the new standard.  

Premier Quality Systems is presently  upgrading our current aerospace clients to 
AS9100 Rev C, and now offers this workshop to help other companies prepare for the 
change.

Companies that do not upgrade by the deadline will have NO Quality Management
System Standard.

In this workshop we will help you. . .

● Understand the nature of the changes under the new standard.

● Plan the steps necessary to implement the standard.

● Prepare for the audit.

This event will be held at the. . . 

Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University (Daytona Beach, FL), 

January 28, 2012.

The workshop will be presented by an Embry-Riddle graduate who is an Aerospace 
Auditor with 12 years experience as a consultant in the industry. . . plus he has a track 
record of clients that he has already helped pass the AS9100 Rev C audit.

Premier Quality Systems is the leader in Quality Management Implementations, 
with a 100 % success rate.  We have helped many companies develop their quality 
management system and attain their certification requirements. . .  and we would like to 
help you set and meet the goals that will assure your company maintains its commitment 
to the highest quality and customer service.



"Premier Quality Systems is a great company to work with. There is no one else we  
would want to work with us. They demystified the whole process for us and told us  
exactly what we needed to do to. . .  We like working with them so much that we have  
them back every year to do our Internal Audits for us."

- Kathy Pino, President, MS Electronix

Remember, the AS9100 Rev B Certificate will soon expire.   You must make 
provisions to upgrade your certification in order to have any recognized Quality 
Management System Standard.

Let us help you make the transition to AS9100 Rev C Certification easily. . .  
Register for this important workshop without delay.

Special rates are available at hotels near the airport.  
Food will be provided on-site.

Cost is $1995 per person.
Bring a friend, and split the cost of the workshop,

paying only $997.50 per person.

RESISTER NOW

Take advantage of this opportunity to get prepared for the certification 
changes that are coming.  They will be here before you know it.


